






















































































































Jan. 18,2018 

To the Hinsdale/Brattleboro Bridge Committee 2018: 

It would seem appropriate to name the new bridge the "Col. Ebenezer Hinsdale 

Bridge" as the town of Hinsdale was incorporated in 1753 with Col. Hinsdale as its 

leading citizen. 

Likewise, if the State is committed to keep the "Anna Hunt Marsh and the Charles 

Dana" bridges as walkway/bike paths, the metal dedication plates should be 

refurbished to honor their historical contributions to the Brattleboro/Hinsdale 

area. 

By using bridge lighting of a historical nature, similar to the downtown lighting of 

Brattleboro, VT, it would be complementary aesthetically and act as a welcoming 

beacon to the town of Hinsdale. 

Submitted by: Frances K. Boucher, Hinsdale, NH 
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